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PRESS RELEASE 
 

Mr. Biren Nanda appointed as the next High Commissioner of India to Australia 

 

 

Mr. Biren Nanda, presently Ambassador of India to Indonesia has been 

appointed as the next High Commissioner of India to Australia. 
 

He is expected to take up his assignment in Canberra shortly.  
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